
Birchfield Woods Cluster Association 
Board Meeting Minutes 

19 June 2002 
 
 
The following individuals attended the meeting: 
Joe Kamide, President 
Bill Brazier, Vice President 
Jan Batch, Treasurer 
Anne Juran, Secretary 
Woody Overend, Board Member 
Julie Schoenman, Board Member 
Bruce Bentley, Maintenance Committee 
Doreen Schaeffer 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:40 PM. 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted. 
 
 
Old Business 
 
Unpaid Homeowners:  There is information missing regarding these homeowners.  The lawyer 
will be contacted to see if he has any information. 
 
Street Lights:  All have been fixed. 
 
Trees:  Two of the trees were not dead.  The dead tree was replaced. 
 
Management Company:  Proposals will be discussed at the next board meeting. 
 
 
 
New Business 
 
Maintenance Committee:  Will come up with specifications for common area lawn service and 
issue a request for proposals in the fall. 
 
Old president, secretary, and treasurers files will be exchanged before the next meeting. 
 
Newsletter:  Give options for vehicle storage. 
 
Maintenance and improvement committees will meet before the next board meeting. 
 
The treasurer's report was approved. 
 



Steve Jacobson and the engineers working with RA are coming Saturday, 22 June 2002 to review 
the status of the cluster property. 
 
The date for the summer cleanup will be decided at the communications meeting.  
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 PM. 
 


